November News

Kia ora Friends and Supporters,
What a Month It's Been!

November has been an extraordinary month for The Coastal Trail, filled with progress,
celebration, and community spirit. We're thrilled to share the latest updates with you:

Point Wells Trail Progress

We're pleased to share an update on the Point Wells to Country Park section of The Coastal Trail. A 100
metre stretch has been completed, marking great progress toward our goal.

Your support has been key to making this happen — thank you. We're on track to complete this important
section by the end of summer, providing a safe and enjoyable pathway for all to use.

Introducing The TRAIL RAISER Beer

We're excited to announce the launch of the TRAIL RAISER Beer — a unique collaboration
between The Coastal Trail and Sawmill Brewery.
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A beer designed
to raise dollars for
TheCoastalTrail.co.nz

This limited-edition beer is more than just a drink; it's a way to directly support the development of our
trail. Only 800 cans are available, making it a truly exclusive product.

Each can is priced at $100, with $98 going directly to support the trail's development.
Consider this a donation - and for that donation you get an amazing limited edition delicious Beer!

The more funds we raise, the more the can design evolves, reflecting the progress of our community-
driven project. Whether you choose to enjoy it or display it, every purchase brings us closer to completing
The Coastal Trail.

Batch #1: Oyster Stout
Crafted with locally sourced Matakana Oysters and Kawakawa, this beer captures the flavours of our
region and celebrates the rich heritage of our coastal communities.

Don't Miss Out—Get Your TRAIL RAISER Beer Today!
Visit www.thecoastaltrail.co.nz/trailraiser to secure your can while supplies last. Also being sold at The
Sawmill, Omaha Superette and Matakana Liquor.

TRAIL RAISER Fundraiser Success!
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On November 17th, community gathered at The Sawmill Brewery for the TRAIL RAISER Fundraiser.
Together, we raised an incredible $7,540 for The Coastal Trail!

Highlights included: 43 kids' faces painted, 121 raffle tickets sold, 19 Coastal Trail hats snapped up, 20
dozen oysters devoured and over 200 meals served.

A special blessing of The Coastal Trail by Ringi Brown from Ngati Manuhiri made the day even more
meaningful.

We would like to extend a special thanks to all the amazing individuals and businesses who helped make
this day such a success:

Neat Meat, The Smokehouse, Charlie's Gelato, Benefitz, Lou Perkins, Mitre 10, New World, The Duo,
Sculptureum, The Warehouse, The Village, The Superette, Brick Bay, Matakana Cinema, Action Ninja
World, and Manaki.

A huge thank you as well to Kirsty, Mike, and the entire Sawmill team for hosting this fantastic
community event. Your generosity and support made it all possible.

Your support makes The Coastal Trail possible—thank you!

Missed the Event? Here's How You Can Still Support:

Get Ready For Summer With The Coastal Trail Hats & Tees

Our branded trucker hats and tees are available for $40 each—stylish, practical, and perfect for showing
your love for the trail.

Tees available in Navy and White in XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL

To make an order please email info@thecoastaltrail.co.nz

Thank You For Your Support. Let's Keep The Momentum Going!
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While we've made great strides, this is just
the beginning! There are many ways to get
involved, whether by volunteering, donating,
or helping spread the word. Your support is
vital to ensuring the continued success of
The Coastal Trail.

For more details on how you can contribute,
and to stay updated on our progress, visit
www.thecoastaltrail.co.nz

Thank you for being part of The Coastal Trail
family. Together, we're building a lasting
legacy for our community.

With gratitude and excitement,
The Coastal Trail Team

Donate Here
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Questions? Email us at info@thecoastaltrail.co.nz
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